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I am writing as a lifelong Oregon resident to express my strong support for HB3365. 

The children of today deserve to know the facts about this critical issue—one that will 

shape their future and demand their leadership. 

 

Climate change is not a political issue; it is a scientific reality that has been 

politicized. Education must be grounded in facts that will equip students with the 

knowledge and tools to understand the challenges ahead and develop meaningful 

solutions. HB3365 will help our young people prepare to engage with climate science 

in an informed and responsible manner. 

 

I urge you to support HB3365 and provide Oregon’s students with the education they 

need to navigate their future. 

 

Respectfully, 

Aubrey Jones 


